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Bailey, Heather

From: peter wolff < >
Sent: Monday, July 13, 2020 3:21 PM
To: PLLCApplications
Subject: testimony for 7/13/20 meeting, item 2 - 817-21 Williamson St

 

I strongly oppose approval of the revised plan for the 817-21 Williamson St development on two 
grounds.  First, it doesn't deal at all adequately with the  size issue.  Second, even if it did, the 
proposed structure would be out of place stylistically in it's proposed location. 
 
For many years our neighborhood has played an important role in preserving the integrity of this 
historic district.  There are examples of successful infill projects that we have participated in on almost 
every block of Williamson Street.  If this project is approved as proposed it will certainly not join that 
category of successful projects.  Rather, it will seriously detract from an incredibly intact and 
historically significant block face. 
 
Sincerely, 
peter wolff 
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